School of Law Faculty Meeting April 28, 1975 4:00 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Adler, Blackwell, Desiderio, Ellis, Fink, Flickinger,

Goldberg, Hart, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner, Muir, Norwood, Ragsdale, Raushenbush, Reynoso, Romero, Sanchez, Simson, Teitelbaum, Utton, Valdespino,

Walden

Dean Hart called the meeting to order and attention was given to the following:

- Passed unanimously was a motion to allow John Adler to attend another law school for his third year of law study, with his credits to be transferred back to our school.
- 2. Professor Walden presented the proposed curriculum; the first year curriculum was approved with the following amendments:
 - a. to increase Community Property to three hours and to include in the course material Joint Interests, changing the course name if necessary.
 - b. to add one hour to Property II (Flickinger's section), making the credits variable of three and four.

Also, the Public Utilities Seminar will be moved to Semester II.

3. Dean Hart announced that faculty increases in salary will be 9%, in some cases higher. He also announced that he has withdrawn his name as possible president of UNM.

Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary

Next meeting: May 12, 1975